
The STATE OF INDIANA has extended the current Executive 
Order for an additional 30 days.  Beginning Thursday, 
8/27/2020, in regards to mask wearing to prevent the 

spread of COVID-19. 
 

 
 

FACE MASKS ARE REQUIRED IN 
ORDER TO ENTER ANY PUBLIC 

BUILDING, DWELLING, OR 
BUSINESS. 

 

This order is extended through September 25, 2020. 
 

Chiphone FCU employees and members appreciate your 
cooperation with this order and in promotion of good 

health for all. 


